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Comments: I Respectfully request that you leave the Heber Wild Horse Herd fully in tact to live as God intended.

The natural balance of nature is greatly impacted by removing horses so that cattle take their place. 

The number of acres of land per head of horses is not a threat to the sustainability of the herd or the land. 

 

Preferred safe method of sterilization is PZP. 

 

Stop playing politics with the lives of these horses. It is shameful how easily the Forest Service can be bought by

the cattle association lobbyists. Do the right thing, which you know in your hearts, and leave the wild horses to

live wild and untainted by man.   

 

Thank you. 

 


